
Christmas Blessings 
To You as we celebrate 

 the birth of Christ Jesus!!! 

Merry Christmas from the Haven!  
May the gift of God’s Grace and the gentleness of His 

peace Bless You this Christmas.  
We at Haven on the Hill want to thank all our partners and friends for their 
hearts to serve the Lord! Because of all your prayers, sacrifices and gener-
ous donations we bring you great news!  

The ground floor of the building for our older boys is very close to being 
finished! We only need $2,800.00 to complete it and, after getting furni-
ture, the older boys will be ready to move into their new home. 

 As we continue to grow and rescue more hurting boys giving them the 
love of Jesus so they can heal and have hope for a prosperous future. 

 

Together with you and the Lord in 2021.  

We feed the hungry, gave out Bibles and taught the Word! 
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Prayed for you today! Please keep us in your prayers.  
With Love and a grateful heart, 

 
Phil and Janice Wagner 


